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October 26, 2016

Village of Bloomdale Owners & Residents:

Re: New Waterline in Your Area

Dear Resident/Owner:

The Northwestern Water &Sewer District's new waterline replacement project is nearing completion.
All homes in the Village will be connected to new source water from the City of Bowling Green.

Beginning approximately 9:00 A.M. until 3:00 P.M. on Thursday November 3. 2016. District crews will
be in the Village flushing the new waterline for operational purposes. We would like to mention several
items while this flushing occurs:

1. There may be discoloration in the water as the flushing occurs. We recommend avoiding doing
laundry while the flushing is performed (should occur over several days.) During this flushing, the
watermay becomewhite or milky or milky in color. This is due to air in the waterand will clear up
in a few minutes.

2. Due to this change you could experience clogging in yourfaucets. Removal and cleaning of
aerators may be necessary.

The District hopes you that you find this improvement beneficial to your community. This new
waterline will provide the Village with improved firefighting capabilities and water quality. Please do not
hesitate to contact our Operation's Department at (419) 354-9090 extension #170 should you have any
questions regarding the contents of this letter.

Sincerely,
NORTHWESTERN WATER AND SEWER DISTRICT

Jerry Greiner
Executive Director

cc: Bloomdale Mayor & Village Council
Ohio EPA
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